
 

 

7th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you are all looking forward to the upcoming Easter break. In preparation for our return to the academy on 
Monday 25th April 2022, please find the following important notices.  
 
Cucina 
Our wonderful Cucina staff look forward to welcoming students back after the Easter Break. Cucina are currently re-
engineering their menus to ensure they continue offering healthy, nutritious, and delicious main meals whilst 
introducing affordable meal deals. Cucina have worked with our Hazeley student “foodie group” to gain feedback 
and suggestions on the meals and items available for all. 
A small tariff increase will be in place from 25th April on some of the single items, however the tasty Daily Main 
Course and healthier products will maintain at their current price and are overall best value for money. Should 
students want an alternative, and good value option to the £2.35 main meal, please tell them to look out for the 
Blue Dot items. 
 

 
Attendance 
We are asked by the government to remind parents that attendance is mandatory. Parents have a duty to ensure 
that their child of compulsory school age attends school regularly and schools are responsible to record attendance 
and follow up absence, especially if the reason is unknown/ unauthorised. Schools should consider the ability to 
issue sanctions, including fixed penalty notices, in line with local authorities’ codes of conduct. We will only consider 
this if we have exhausted all other forms of support including looking at historic attendance to school to identify 
any patterns of low attendance.  
 
Pupils who have symptoms of COVID-19 should follow the latest government guidance about when they should stay 
at home. If you are unsure about how this may affect your child’s attendance, please do contact the Attendance 
team on 01908 555620 or email attendance@thehazeleyacademy.com.  
 
From after the Easter break, all absences should be reported on the email or phone number above.  We will no 
longer be operating a dedicated covid phone line. We thank you for your continued engagement and communication 
over these particularly difficult times.  

 
Uniform expectation after half term.  
As we prepare for the summer term, we will be following our previous uniform expectations and academy values. 
Students will be required to remove their coats as they enter the building. Coats are not permitted in corridors or 
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during lessons, as per our uniform expectations before the pandemic. In addition, hoodies, including Hazeley PE 
hoodies, will not be permissible to be worn under their blazers. Students requiring an additional layer can wear a 
plain black v neck jumper. Thank you for supporting us by ensuring that students attend school in full uniform 
including their blazer and school shoes, and their PE kit meets our guidance. The Hazeley Academy - Uniform 
 
Extra-Curricular 
After Easter the Academy will be offering over 35 free clubs and support sessions, for our students. Extracurricular is 
a fantastic way of for your son/daughter to learn a new skill, meet new friends or even have fun doing something 
they enjoy. Which clubs will your son/daughter attend next term? To see the full list of what is on offer please click 
on the link The Hazeley Academy - Extra Curricular 
 
Thank you to our parent community for working so closely with us which benefits students and the wider 5D Hazeley 
community.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss T Whiteman. 

 

https://www.thehazeleyacademy.com/page/?title=Uniform&pid=43&action=saved
https://www.thehazeleyacademy.com/page/?title=Extra+Curricular&pid=56

